
Strictly come planting!! 

Autumn is here and it’s time to get those bulbs in the ground, ready for 

spring. 

Henfield Parish Council’s Children & Young People’s committee along with 

the Recreation & Open spaces committee would like to invite Henfield’s 

children & parents to join them in the October half term at The Rothery 

Field, to plant out our spring daffodil bulbs.  

Time: 10.30-11.30am 

Place: The Rothery Field, Neptown Road, Henfield 

Date: Tuesday 29th October 2024 

There are plenty of bulbs to be planted, so the more the merrier. Pop on 

your wellies, grab your coat, bring along a trowel and get your hands a 

bit muddy, helping us create a beautiful spring display in your half term 

holiday. 

Any queries, contact youthcoord@henfield.gov.uk or call 07857910264 

(please leave message). 

 Free i-spy challenge book for everyone who attends 

 

In Henfield 
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